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Mail-in voting in Oregon has been accurate and fair. We need to keep Oregon's mail 

in ballot system. It is easy, and it's helpful to get the ballot ahead of the election to 

allow time to learn about the candidates and issues and prepare for voting. In rural 

Oregon many people would have to travel long distances to the nearest voting sites. 

Many of those against mail in voting are trying to make voting harder all over the 

country. Please vote against this bill. 


